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Directorate of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimila-] 28 JUL 2020

Tel:0177-2653 120, Extn.234, Fax:2812882. Email; dhe-sml-hpi@gov.in

Dated Shimla-1 the 29th July, 2020-
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Educatjgis =
Himachal Pradesh

Subject:- Regarding Video Conference on 30-07-2020 with all the

DDIIEs in the State,

On the above mentioned subject, it is intimated that a video
conference under the Chairmanship of Director of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh,
with all the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in the State will be held on 30-07-
2020 at 11.00 AM. The tollowing will be the agenda of the video conference:-

Akhand Shiksha Jyoti, Mere School Se Nikle Moti,

Detail of Funds lying unspent in the Schools,

Celebration of 50th year of Full Statehood.

Admission of Students in the Schools,

Inspections and Pending Inquiries.

Suggestions for "Swaran Jayanti Super 100",

Issues related to Disaster Management and School Safety.

You are, therefore, directed to make it convenient to attend the
video conference alongwith detailed information of the above mentioned issues on the

above mentioned date and time.

This must be given personal aktention and top priority please.,

wtl
(Dr. Parrhod Cheag han),
Joint Digeetor of Higher Education(C),

Himachal Pradesh
Endst. No. Even dated Shimla-1 the 29th July, 2020
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to--
L—"The Technical Officer, IT Cell, with the direction to upload this
letter on the Departmental website.
2, Guard file,
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Joint Director of Higher Education(C),
Himachal Pradesh
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